
From: Robert Frank  
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 2:45 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 1140 Broadway Parking variance 

 
I am strongly opposed to granting a variance for parking spots at 1140 Broadway project. As it 
is, parking appears tight. 

Robert Frank 
910 Spring 
Ann arbor, mi 48103 
First Ward resident. 
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